
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice 

4-Year B.Pharm Programme 

 Session-2021 

It is notified for information of all concerned that in light of the communications received from the 

Department of  Health and Medical Education, Govt. of Jammu and Kashmir (UT), the permission 

has not been granted to University of Kashmir for proceeding further for admission to 4-Year B. 

Pharm programme for the academic session-2021. Consequently the Admission Notification No. 12 

of 2021 for B. Pharm Programme session-2021 dated 29-10-2021 issued by the University of 

Kashmir is hereby withdrawn with immediate effect.  

Moreover, the notice with regard to refund the Application Form Fee deposited by the 

candidates shall be issued separately, the candidates are advised to regularly access the University 

official website for further updates.  

  Sd/- 
                       Director 
     (Directorate of Admissions & 
      Competitive Examinations)                                        

No F (B.Pharm-withdrawn-Not.-2021) DACE/KU/22                                         

Dated:- 06-05-2022 
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